
   

   

SYSTEM MAINTENANCE EXTENSION ADVISORY   

   

   

Please be informed that we have extended our system maintenance 

activity until April 25, 2021 (Sunday). During this period, our online 

cooperative registration systems will be temporary unavailable.  

  

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you and stay safe.  

    
     

    

    

RONALDO G. RIVERA    

Acting MIS Head    
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